Chebeague Island School Department

FOR SALE BY BID

True Refrigerator Cooler

The Chebeague Island School Department is now accepting bids for a True Refrigerator Cooler.  The cooler will be sold as is, where is and without any warranty expressed or implied.  The cooler may be inspected by appointment by calling Ann Long or Alton Hadley at 846-4162.  This cooler has been replaced by a new, larger model and is no longer in regular service.  It has a 4 shelves and a glass door.  Sealed bids must be received at the Chebeague Island School Department office in an envelope marked “Cooler Bid” no later than 2:00 P.M. on Thursday August 30, 2007.  The Chebeague Island School Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.

BID FORM

NAME: __________________________________________________________

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________

STATE: ______________ ZIP: _____________________________

TELEPHONE: ____________________

BID PRICE: ______________________

ALL BIDS ARE DUE AUGUST 30, 2007 at 2:00 PM AT THE CHEBEAGUE ISLAND SCHOOL DEPARMENT, 14 SCHOOL HOUSE ROAD, Chebeague Island, ME 04017

***THE CHEBEAGUE ISLAND SCHOOL BOARD RESERVES THE RIGHT TO ACCEPT OR REJECT ANY OR ALL BIDS***

